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April 18, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter is to confirm that, in 2015, the University of California, Santa Barbara (UCSB) 
was designated both a Hispanic-Serving Institution (HSI) and an Asian American Native 
American Pacific Islander-Serving Institution (AANAPISI), by the US Department of 
Education, reflecting the undergraduate enrollment of Latinx/Chicanx, Asian 
American, and Pacific Islander students.  
 
UCSB was the first member of the prestigious Association of American Universities 
(AAU) to become an HSI. 
 
More information on UCSB’s designation as a minority serving institution can be found 
here: https://diversity.ucsb.edu/minority-serving-institution. 
 
Contact the UCSB Office of the Registrar at Registration@sa.ucsb.edu if you have any 
questions regarding this matter. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Anthony Schmid 
University Registrar 
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